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Dear Alumni & Friends of HKAC, 

 

H ong Kong Adventist College 

(HKAC) and Hong Kong & Macao 

Conference (HKMC) have been           

discussing to offer religion classes to the 

Adventist church members in Hong Kong 

for more than a year.  The purposes of 

these classes are to advance the members’ 

Biblical knowledge and to provide           

training for them to be lay pastors.  

 

The new Certificate in Theology program 

was designed by the HKAC Religion    

Department chair, Twinky Lau. The      

program, which consists of eleven online      

religion, theology, and ministry courses,     

is tailored to the Adventist church         

members. Classes are conveniently          

offered in the evenings on Tuesdays and 

Thursdays.  Each course takes six hours   

of class time per week and a total of eight 

weeks to complete. 

      

The first course, History & Prophetic       

Heritage, began on January 5, 2021.  It is 

taught by the HKAC Academic Dean,      

Dr. Paul McGraw.  There are 24 students      

between the ages of 22 and 73 years         

registered for the course; they are from  

various Adventist churches in Hong Kong.  

With the tuition discount and financial      

subsidies from HKMC and the local 

churches, the cost to attend these courses is 

only HK$1,000 per person. With the         

training from this Certificate in Theology 

program, students will be able to extend 

their ministry involvements by helping their 

pastors in areas such as preaching, Bible 

studies, and teaching Sabbath School        

lessons.  We believe that these theology 

training sessions will help retain church 

membership as well. After finishing this 

certificate program, students have an option 

to continue their studies at HKAC to earn a 

Bachelor’s degree in Religion.                                     

Please continue to pray for these evening 

classes, the students, and the faculty. We 

hope that graduates from this program will 

be well-prepared to preach the Gospel 

throughout the greater area of Hong Kong 

and hasten Christ’s second coming. 

In Christ, 

 

               

Dan Cheung, PhD                                        

President, Hong Kong Adventist College 

  

Please download and enjoy reading 

our Department of Business faculty 

member Spencer Li’s lead article in 

St. John University’s semi-annual 

Review of Business peer reviewed 

journal publication online. It is a      

special FinTech digital issue found at 

the following shortened web link:                       

http://bit.ly/022621slsjurb121 
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Dear Alumni, Teachers and HKAC/Sam Yuk Friends, 

     Now that many of us live abroad and find ourselves in the sunset 

years of our lives, Doreen and I ask that we think back on our          

beautiful memories of our time at Clear Water Bay Sam Yuk Middle 

School, now Hong Kong Adventist College, and think about how we can 

give back to our beloved alma mater. 

     The college is now affiliated with Andrews University and              

collaborates with Loma Linda University, La Sierra University and also 

Kettering College. The school draws students from many places besides 

Hong Kong, ranging from Malaysia, Nepal, Japan, Korea, India,       

Pakistan, the Philippines and other countries (though small in number) 

including Congo, Ghana and even far flung Argentina. 

     The head of the college is Daniel Cheung, PhD, a certified             

financial planner, son of well-known Pastor C. P. Cheung of Hong 

Kong. He left two successful businesses in Minnesota to dedicate his 

focus to making the college succeed and grow. He is supported in this 

endeavour by his wife, Hong Kong native, Corjena Cheung, PhD, who 

left her teaching post at the University of Minnesota to become the   

Associate Academic Dean of Hong Kong Adventist College. 

     This college plays an important role as a beacon of light in this part 

of the world, leading young people to Christ, as they prepare themselves 

to face life's challenges. With 80% of the students  being non-Adventist 

and 50% being non-Christian, it is a mission field. As such it offers the 

opportunity of spreading the good news about God's true character and 

His unconditional love. 

May I extend an invitation to you to be a supporter of Hong Kong     

Adventist College? It is a blessing to play a role in helping young people 

find Christ and develop a Christian worldview in a crucial time of life 

when various consequential decisions and choices are made. 

There are many opportunities to be of service. Let me share the specific 

and immediate needs of Hong Kong Adventist College at this time:   

A perpetual scholarship fund with the target value of US $258,000 and 

the ability to sustain itself, when 5% of it is used annually to help     

students. Joblessness is a reality these days because of the pandemic and 

students are having a difficult time. This fund could help many at a  

crucial moment in their lives. 

Upgrading of Buildings Renovation Projects: 

Biology Laboratory.....US$93,000 

Converting Chemistry Laboratory Into a Lecture hall......US$155,000 

Upgrading of equipment.....US$45,000 

Faculty housing facilities....US$6,500,000 

I am attaching a letter from the General Conference of the SDA Church 

about the tax dedication receipt. 

I hope you will give serious consideration to this matter. I am appealing 

to my Clear Water Bay Sam Yuk alumni families to join together and be 

supporters of our old school. I am hoping you can approach your       

siblings and inspire them to be involved together in this worthy            

endeavour. Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Doreen Liem & Mei-Ying Pierce 

**As an example, the following is 

a letter from the General Conference Treasury Department 

stating that they will issue a receipt for a donation. 

January 21st, 2021 

Dear Ms. Pierce, 

The General Conference will receive donations for 

Hong Kong Adventist College and send a tax 

deductible receipt. The donation is made payable 

to General Conference of SDA and mailed to: 

Elder Eugene Korff 

General Conference of SDA 

12501 Old Columbia Pike 

Silver Spring, MD 20904 

                                                                                         

Phone Number for General Conference:  301-680-6000 

                                                                                    

Kindly note that we will accept donations only for 

the college’s use and not for any individual student 

or faculty member. 

                                                                                   

Thank you kindly, 

Stanley 

General Conference of SDA Church 

Memo: This donation is for the Hong Kong Adventist 

College Alumni Fund. 

 

Doreen and Caleb Liem at the October  

2019 Clear Water Bay Campus ‘ 80th       

Anniversary Celebration Alumni 

Weekend  (photo courtesy of Doreen 

Liem) 

Mei-Ying Pierce, nursing 

program alumna (photo 

courtesy of  Marie Char) 


